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Teamwork Respect Responsibility Honesty 

Important Dates 

Gillian Stuart—Principal 

Term 2 |Week 10| 2 July 2019 

“Persistence can change 

failure into extraordinary 

achievement.”  

Matt Biondi 

Indo Corner  

Anjing - dog  Kucing - cat  Kelinci - rabbit 

Ikan - fish  Domba - sheep  Kuda - horse 

Sapi - cow  Kura-kura - turtle  Ular - snake 

Laba-laba - spider  Babi - pig  Kambing - goat 

Cicak - gecko  Ayam - chicken  Hari Mau - tiger 

Buaya - crocodile  Hiu - shark  Ikan Pari  - stingray   

Penyu/Kura-Kura - turtle Lumba-lumba- dolphin 

Orang Utang - orang utan (literally person of the forest) 

Animals (Binatang)  

Term 2 2019 

Wednesday 
  3/7/19 

Chess Tournament 

Thursday 
  4/7/19 

Timbertown Excursion 
Years 4/5/6 

Friday 
 5/7/19 

Last Day of Term 

Term 3 2019 

Monday 
 22/7/19 

Staff Development Day 

Tuesday 
 23/7/19 

Students Return for Term 3 

Friday 
2/8/19 

District Athletics Carnival 

16/8/19 Grandparents Day 

Bookfair 

 

Ricky Buchanan is heading to the 

United Nations on 12 July and will 

return on the 22 July.  He will be 

attending the Expert Mechanism on 

the Rights of Indigenous People 

(EMRIP) Conference being held in 

the Palais des Nations, Geneva, 

Switzerland.   

 

He will be on a panel discussion with a few other Indigenous youth 

representatives from NSW. He will be talking about the UN 

Declaration of the Rights of Indigenous People (UNDRIP). 

 

Ricky will be discussing the displacement of Indigenous people, 

recognition of Indigenous people, reparation, reconciliation, 

and Indigenous women in power. He will be talking about how the 

UNDRIP should be used within all of the countries within the UN 

and what is happening/not happening. This year's theme at the UN 

is Indigenous Languages so he will attempt to use language within 

their conversations. 

Ricky is heading to the 

United Nations 
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Principal’s Column 
This Week’s Whale Awards and Class Academic Awards 

Hello, Giinagay, Hai,  

 

At Scotts Head PS, we consider communication between 

home and school as an essential part of the learning process. 

The school-based reports that will be sent home this week 

gives direct feedback about student’s academic and non-

academic learning. This also provides the information that 

directs curriculum decision making at the school level. Please 

take the time to read these with your children and discuss 

their results, achievements and future goals. In regards to 

discussing your child's progress, we will hold Parent Teacher 

interviews again in early term 3. If you have any concerns 

before then please make a time with the classroom teacher. 

 

Included in with the reports are surveys which gives the 

school information to take further action.  I encourage you to 

complete and return to the school. 

 

As we come to the end of the first semester I would like to 

thank our dedicated and highly professional teachers and 

education support staff for working together as a committed 

team focusing on providing targeted and engaging learning 

experiences for our students. Thank you for the care that you 

provide and for always ensuring that we focus on 

improvement for all students. Your professionalism, integrity 

and knowledge is highly regarded and you each play a 

significant role in our whole school team. 

 

Thanks to Mel Williams, our Canteen Manager, who tirelessly 

works most days to make the canteen available for our 

students. She is always buzzing around doing something for 

the students and parents at our school. We appreciate all that 

you do. 

 

A huge thank-you to all the parents who baked, cooked, 

served, volunteered and came along on Friday to cheer our 

students on at the Athletics carnival. A great day was had by 

all. 

 

Thanks to Uncle Ritchie Donovan and Charlie for providing us 

with world class facilities and support to again, successfully 

complete our carnival for another year. 

 

I will be taking 2 weeks of long service leave at the beginning 

of Term 3, so I will be back in Week 3.   

 

Annette Balfour will be Acting Principal in my absence. 

 

Have a safe restful break over the holidays.  

 

Looking forward to leading, learning and teaching in Term 3. 

 

Thanks, yaarri yaraang, terima kasih. 

 

Bu Gillian 

Gillian Stuart—Principal 

Chess Tourniment 

On Monday afternoon, the Chess Team hosted 8 students 

from Macksville High School. The matches were played in 

a competitive, friendly spirit. Our students were fantastic 

representatives of the school, with most students claiming 

at least one victory over their more senior opponents. On 

Wednesday the team will travel to Frank Partridge Public 

School in Nambucca to compete against their best 

players. We wish them well and know our school values 

will be on display for all to see.  
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8.30am Morning 

Supervision  

 in cola 

Start 

School 

8.55am 

9.00am until 

11.00am  

Morning Session  

Crunch and Sip 

11.00am Lunch 

11.50—1.30 

pm 

Middle Session 

1.30 pm Recess 

2.00pm-3pm Afternoon 

Session 

Bell Times  

Links 

School website: 

http://www.scottshead-

p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

School facebook page: 

https://

www.facebook.com/

scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts 

Skoolbag Application: 

Search “Scotts Head Public 

School”  in the app store. 

P&C News 

Remember to send in a 

note if your child is absent 

from school.  

After 7 days, the system 

automatically records as an 

“Unexplained Absence”. 

Canteen Roster  

Week 10  

MON 1/7 Mel & David 

WED 3/ Mel & David 

TERM 3  

Week 1  

MON 22/7 CLOSED 

WED 24/7 Mel & David 

Timbertown Excursion on Thursday  4 July  

Students need to arrive at school by 8am. The bus will leave at 8.15am SHARP. 

 

Student Reports 

Student school reports will be coming home this week. 

 

Little Whales Program  

Little Whales will be commencing on Monday 29 July at 9am in the Kindergarten room 

 

Senior Excursion to Coffs Coast Adventure Centre - Term 3 Week 9 

Please return permission notes so all information can be collated. Payments can be 

made online via POP on our school website (use the “make a payment” tab) or by cash, 

cheque, EFTPOS at the office. 

 

District Athletics Carnival -  Friday August 2 

Will be held at the BJ Biffen Oval in Nambucca Heads. 

P&C email  scottsheadpandc@hotmail.com 

 

 

A Big Thank You to The Hub for the 

donation of $350 from the Grow Free 

Trolley located outside the Hub.  Locals 

can put excess produce on the trolley 

and any  produce can be taken.   

A donation box is located on the trolley for 

anyone who wants to contribute. 

Athletics Carnival  

Thank you to all the wonderful families that 

contributed towards the Athletics Carnival 

Canteen.  It was a huge success! 

 

Crazy Hair and Sock Day 

This coming Friday 5 July we will be raising 

funds for The Kids' Cancer Project by hosting 

a Crazy Hair & Sock Day. 

For a gold coin donation, we welcome all 

staff and students to "get wacky for a cause" 

and come to school wearing their craziest 

socks and hair-dos! 

 

School Holiday Discos at Club Scotts 

We are always looking for volunteers to man 

the door at the school holiday discos. If you 

can spare a couple of hours while your kids 

boogey on the dancefloor it would be greatly 

appreciated.  Please email the P&C. 

SHPS P&C Discussion 

Find us on facebook to stay up-to-date 

with all the P&C news. Search SHPS 

P&C Discussion  

On behalf of SHPS P&C, thank you all 

for a successful Term 2. 

http://www.scottshead-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
http://www.scottshead-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
https://www.facebook.com/scottsheadpublicschool?fref=ts
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCJXks4j28sYCFaIapgod9ZEH_w&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.forbes.com%2Fsites%2Fpeterhimler%2F2014%2F02%2F03%2Fa-paper-less-facebook%2F&ei=-b2xVdWDMaK1mAX1o574Dw&bvm
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A Successful Athletics Carnival 

Despite a damp oval the Athletics Carnival was very 

successful.  There was lots of mud and enthusiastic 

cheering from supporters.  A great day was had by 

everyone! 
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Lifetime Connect 

Playgroup  

Scotts Head 

Wednesdays in the LLLCC at SHPS 

Playgroup Contact Number: 0447 485 276 

Routine 

10am-10:55am – Planned Activities 

10:55am-11am – Wash Hands 

11am – 11:15am – Morning Tea 

11:15am – 11:35am – Free Play 

11:35am – 11:45am – Pack Away 

11:45am – 12noon – Group Time 

12noon – Home Time  

LASH Three at the HUB 

Paul Welsh will talk about the Welsh family, the first 

settlers in the Nambucca Valley and how his father Cookie 

came to Scotts Head. 

Charlie Barber from Barber’s Flat has oodles of stories 

about events in the Warrell Creek Valley. 

Geoff Hannah, the Manager of the Christian Youth Centre 

will outline its 60 year history. 

Michael Blockey has been researching William and Jane 

Scott, the first settlers here, and will tell their tale. 

Starting time?   6pm for a meal 

             7pm for the talks 

             8.30pm finish 

Menu?   Israeli and Middle Eastern - a Janet special. 

Booking essential.   

$29 a head including drink on arrival and tea/coffee after 

the talk.  

Michael Blockey, LASH Co-ordinator 

Tuesday 2 July 

Coastal Community Recycling is a Scotts Head based business for all residents and 

businesses in Scotts Head. Keeping our community clean and encouraging big 

multinational business to stop using plastics altogether. 

You may have noticed our blue bins with yellow lids pop up around town for events 

such as World Ocean Day, Scotts Head Paddle Games, Zone Sports Carnivals, 

businesses and weekend soccer. These bins have taken the pressure off our 

sometimes overflowing smelly bins reducing the wind-blown litter in our busy times. 

Coastal Community Recycling provides these bins for businesses and events free and does not charge for collection or sorting. 50% of 

all recycling money raised funds goes straight back into our community, school and clubs. Donations so far include $500 to the Scotts 

Head Sports Committee, $325 to the students at Scotts Head Primary School and $145 to Scotts Surf Club. 

Coastal Community is already working with Buz Brazel Park, Scotts Head Primary School, Scotts Hub, Scotts Head Surf Club, Club 

Scotts, The Friendly Grocer, Scotts Head Community Events, Christian Youth Centre and many more. We are now inviting all residents, 

clubs and business to join in raising funds for community projects. 

We have easy-to-handle recycling crates available for all residents to start collecting recycling. It’s simple, when full call the number on 

the crate and it will be collected and replaced with a new one free of charge with 50% of all money donated. At the moment we are 

only collecting glass bottles (including wine bottles), cans, plastic bottles and any items that have the 10 cent return symbol. This 

process is helping to ensure valuable resources are not going to landfill and raising much needed funds for Scotts Head. 

A big thanks to all businesses who have helped Coastal Community Recycling get off the ground, especially Ritchie Donovan and 

Scotts Hub. A big thanks also to our first resident recyclers Wayne, Bart and others - we welcome everybody to join in. Our aim is to get 

into a commercial premises and purchase machinery to expand what we can recycle and keep our town pristine.  

Call Heyden on 0467072441 for your recycling crate. Find us on Facebook and Instagram @coastalcommunityrecycling 

More about Scotts Head’s history 

from some old hands 
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